Water District
Notice of Public Hearing on Tax Rate

Westwood Management District will hold a public hearing on a proposed tax rate for the tax year 2021 at Noon on September 15, 2021 via Zoom at: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85409679241?pwd=dnZiWUpjNUY5MXNyUGNLblJqeU9UZz09or telephone (346) 248-7799 - Meeting ID: 854 0967 9241 - Passcode: 655416 or in person at Westwood Development Recreational Center, 6207 Woodbend Drive, League City, Texas 77573. Your individual taxes may increase at a greater or lesser rate, or even decrease, depending on the tax rate that is adopted and on the change in the taxable value of your property in relation to the change in taxable value of all other property. The change in the taxable value of your property in relation to the change in the taxable value of all other property determines the distribution of the tax burden among all property owners.

	  
	  
	

	For the proposal: 
	Norma Ramos 
	Daniel Rogers                   E. L. Ted O'Rourke

	
	Javier M. Martinez 
	Maria Morales                  Scott Short

	
	
	


The following table compares taxes on an average residence homestead in this taxing unit last year to taxes proposed on the average residence homestead this year.
	 
	          Last Year
	 
	         This Year

	Total tax rate (per $100 of value)
	 $1.000000/$100
                Adopted
	 
	 $1.000000/$100
                  Proposed

	Difference in rates per $100 of value
	 
	$0.000000
	 

	Percentage increase/decrease in rates(+/-)
	 
	0.00%
	 

	Average residence homestead appraised value
	$346,623
	 
	$359,743

	General homestead exemptions available
   (excluding 65 years of age or older or disabled 
   person's exemptions)
	$0
	 
	$0

	Average residence homestead taxable value
	$346,623
	 
	$359,743

	Tax on average residence homestead
	$3,466.23
	 
	$3,597.43

	Annual increase/decrease in taxes if
	

	      proposed tax rate is adopted(+/-)
	 
	$131.20
	 

	      and percentage of increase (+/-)
	 
	3.79%
	 


The 86th Texas Legislature modified the manner in which the voter-approval tax rate is calculated to limit the rate of growth of property taxes in the state.

